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Comment Date: Tue 18 Sep 2018 
No Objection 
 
COMMENTS: As with previous applications for development in this area of 
Skellingthorpe Road, we would once again register our concerns over the transport 
infrastructure as Skellingthorpe Road is a main artery for access into the City and given 
the proximity of the Priory Academy, the surrounding residential estates, the limitation of 
the existing road structure and the railway crossing, this development will inevitably add 
to the level of congestion. When including the prospect of the Western Growth Corridor 
proposals and the proposed increase in the rail traffic, some serious considerations must 
be given to the future transportation requirements in this area if total gridlock is to be 
avoided.  
 

 



 



  



 

  



 

 



 

 



 


